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16th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Year One have been enjoying reading the story Handa's Surprise. On Monday 22nd June and 
Tuesday 23rd June 2020, we would like the children to sample some fruits talked about in 
the story.  
 
The following fruits will be available to taste: pineapple, mango, tangerines, banana, guava, 
passion fruit, avocado.  Please be assured that the children will not be sharing plates or 
cutlery 
 
Please complete the form below to give your permission for your child to take part in the 
food tasting. Is it important to indicate if there is a fruit that your child should not eat due 
to a possible reaction or food intolerance.  
 
Please return the form to school by FRIDAY 19th JUNE 2020. If we do not receive your reply 
by Friday, unfortunately, your child will not be able to take part in the fruit tasting. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year One Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Year One – Fruit tasting Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd June 2020 
 
Name of Child_______________________________________ Class __________________ 
 
 I give permission for my child to take part in tasting the following fruits: 
          Pineapple, mango, tangerines, banana, guava, passion fruit, avocado. 
 

   I do NOT give permission for my child to take part in the fruit tasting  
 
Please inform us of any allergies/ food intolerances involving the fruits detailed above 
 
 
 
Name of parent ________________________________________ Signature_____________ 
Date______________ 


